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East Rockhill Township 

 

DEP Information Meeting November 5, 2021 

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) held an information meeting to update 

local elected and appointed officials to provide the status of the Rock Hill Quarry located on North Rockhill 

Road since the last meeting which convened September 10, 2021.   

The Rock Hill Quarry is still under a DEP cease order.   

In response to DEP’s elevated review technical deficiency letter dated April 12, 2021, Hanson Aggregates 

submitted a partial response July 6, 2021 to which DEP provided a response on October 21 with a 

December 6, 2021 deadline.  Hanson submitted a response to the remainder of the elevated review 

technical deficiency on October 29, 2021.  DEP continues to move forward toward a decision on the site.    

DEP’s comment period for the redesignation of UNT to Tohickon tributary (Bog Run) will end November 

22, 2021.  

DEP’s website continues to be updated with pertinent documents including air quality testing results and 

site inspection reports.   


